
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for attending the recent Business Advisory Council session on [Date]. We appreciate 

your valuable insights and contributions to the discussion. 

To continuously improve our future sessions, we would love to hear your feedback. Please take a 

moment to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you find most valuable during the session? 

• Were there any topics you feel should be addressed in future meetings? 

• How can we enhance the overall experience for our participants? 

Your feedback is essential in shaping our upcoming initiatives. Please reply to this email by 

[Response Deadline]. 

Thank you once again for your participation and support. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


